
          
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We know we can’t invite parents and carers onto the site in vast numbers, but we also 
recognise the importance of continuous communication.  We are therefore going to 
conduct a Virtual Parents’ Meeting (Progressive assertive mentoring), between the 8th 
and 22nd March 2021. 

What will this look like? 
You will be able to have a virtual meeting, using hhttps://zoom.us/downloadg with your 
son/daughter’s tutor.  Each subject teacher will be able to provide you with an update on  

Unfortunately, time will be restricted to 30 minutes and if a further meeting needs to 
happen, we will make that appointment. 

Following on from this meeting, we will give your son/daughter their Assessment B 
reports in a sealed envelope.  This will show you a capture of their grades, and their 
attitude to learning in each subject. 

How do you make an appointment? 
The allocated tutor will contact you with a date, time and provide you wit a Zoom link. 

If you have any questions, concerns or issues please do contact us at the school or 
email school@clovellyhouse.co  

Thank you again for your continued support. 

All the best, 
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